

Weekly Report     -      November  27 –  December 3

This week we contiunued our research and work for the initial design report. Since we have started to design our interfaces and we made some changes and additions to our system, we have modified our use-case models. While designing our interface we added buttons and comboboxes to be able to make selections and since the interface and naturally the use-case changes after each selections we used steps in use-cases. For example in the teacher use-case if the teacher clicks(selects) edit course plan a different interface will open which includes the selected course plan to enable user to make desired editions.

Since in the initial design report concrete solutions are needed we thought it would be useful to talk with teachers that will be users of our implemented project, so that our project will satisfy real world needs. While talking with teachers it turned out that we lack information about how system works, so we made changes in our project. For example we have learned that teachers have to write course plans for each different lesson that he teaches, so we designed our system to enable the user to create multiple course plans in one semester/year. 
ds

Next week the initial design report will be delivered. Until that we are planning to modify Level 0, Level 1 and Level 2 data flow diagrams of our project. Our interface designs are mostly on the paper now, but they need to be designed by aid of computer. So we will design our interfaces on computer platform by using some rapid applicaton development tool.
